
 
 

 
ALL SENIORS...... if you would like to be put on a waiting list for the trip to DISNEY please see Miss Logue or 
Mrs. Bischoff. 
 
Attention seniors:  If you have not been measured or paid for your cap and gown, you must come see Mrs. 
Spellman after homeroom today.  Last day to pay is this Friday, to Mrs. Spellman or your cap and gown will 
not be ordered. 
 

If you plan on attending homecoming and need a dress or slacks and a shirt consider shopping at the 

Vintage hut in room 210 in the 11/12 building during your lunch. We have a lovely assortment of items 

for one dollar. If you have any questions please see Mrs. Wood, Mrs Berardi, Mrs. kUbariewicz or a 

guidance counselor. 

 
Spirit Week is coming!  Make sure you show your school spirit next week by participating in our Spirit Week 

themed dress days. 

Monday is Sports Team or Jersey Day, Tuesday is Crazy Sock Day, Wednesday is Class Color Day, Thursday 

is Fall Flannel Day, and Friday is Black and Gold Day! 

 
Attention all students:  The Class of 2018 is hosting a “Dining Out Week”..  Bring our “Dining out Week” flyer 

to the participating businesses and they will donate a portion of your order to the Class of 2018. Flyers are 

available in both main offices and in Room 7-2 and 7-8.  Final day, please come and support our class. 

 

                     Friday – Not Just Yogurt 

 

If you are working the 18 Mile Run this Sunday, Oct. 11th, please meet us in the Barnegat Lighthouse parking 

lot at 11:15. There will not be any parking permitted in the lot. The race will probably conclude around 2 and 

we will need only a few people to stay until 3 for clean-up.  

 

Attention Students:  ID cards will be distributed to everyone before the Homecoming dance. 

 

ATTENTION SENIOR CLASS:  YANKEE CANDLES WILL BE DISTRIBUTED FOR PICK UP TODAY, FRIDAY, 
OCTOBER 9TH, IN THE 9/10 MAIN OFFICE CONFERENCE ROOM AFTER SCHOOL. 

  

Attention Girls Swim Team Athletes:  There will be an organizational meeting 

TODAY, Friday, October 9th in room 9-1 right after school.  If you are 

interested in trying out for the team you should attend the meeting and pick up 

paperwork. 
 

Attention NHS members:  The October meeting is scheduled for Monday, October 12 at 2:15 in room 110. All 

members should attend. There will be a make-up meeting Tuesday, October 13 before homeroom in room 110 

for any member who cannot attend the regular meeting.” 
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"As a reminder all high school students will be prompted to change their password on October 19th to meet the 

new complexity requirements for the district. The new password will need to be at least eight characters, 

contain a capitol letter and at least one number. You may not use any portion of your name as part of the 

password." 

 

Attention Rampage members there will be a meeting on Monday, October 12th in room 4-1 after school. 

 
Homecoming dance tickets will be on sale October 12th – 16th in all lunches for both buildings.  The 
cost is $6.00 per ticket.   
 
Any junior who ordered a school ring, the ceremony time has been changed to 1:30 on Friday, 
October 16th instead of 1:00. 
 
There will be a fishing club meeting Thursday, October 15th at 2:15 pm in room 8-3.   All new members 

welcome. 

 

 
Attention - All 9th, 10th & 11th grade students.  If you were absent, and missed pictures, please go to the grade 
level main office and put your name on the list that will be on the counter.  Every student must take a picture 
for an ID card, which are free and mandatory as a Southern Regional student.  The photographer will be back 
for make-up and retakes on Tuesday, October 27th, and you must have an appointment 
 
Attention All Students:  If you were on the honor roll all four marking periods last year, and did not receive a 

letter in the mail inviting you to the honor roll breakfasts on October 15th for students in grade 9-10, and 

October 22nd for students in grade 11th & 12th, please come and see Mrs. Spellman in the 11-12 office.  Please 

do not wait till the day of the breakfast. 

 

The Southern Regional Theatre Company will present the fall play – Twelve Angry Jurors – on Thursday and 

Friday, November 12th and 13th in the auditorium.  Tickets are $8 for adults and $5 for students.  Ticket sales 

will begin on Oct. 13th.  Forms can be found in the main office or on Southern’s website at www.srsd.net.  

Advance ticket sales will continue until Oct. 27th.  After that date, tickets can be purchased the nights of the 

performance when the box office opens at 6:00 each night. 

 

On Wednesday, October 21st is Pretty in Pink Day for Breast Cancer Awareness, please wear your pink!! 

 

The Variety Show has been rescheduled for Tuesday March 8, 2016 in the Auditorium at 7 pm.  

 

The Southern Regional Community Education Program is offering SAT Prep Classes this fall.  
Registration forms are available in the Guidance Office, and classes begin on October 21st. 

 
 

http://www.srsd.net/

